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To Whom it May Concern:

I want to thank you for the opportunity to serve on the board of Historic Mesquite, Inc. It
has been a privilege and an honor to work with such amazing and talented people who
share a deep concern for preserving our past so that future generations will enjoy and
benefit from our efforts. I have learned so much about historic preservation and I'm glad
I was able to be involved in these efforts. I will always cherish the work we put into the
Meander and the program we were able to present to our friends and neighbors.

I wish you all success in the future and I can’t wait to see how the park evolves. I know
it will happen and Mesquite will have quite a show place for future generations to enjoy.

Although I’'m excited about my move back to Kansas City, Mo., I’m still saddened that I
must leave such good company. My last day to serve on this board will be April 1, 2017.

Best of luck to you in all your future endeavors. May God Bless each and every one of
you.

Thank you,
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Jeff Medley



